
 
 
 
 

European Union Directive Related to 
Registration, Evaluation, and Authorization of Chemicals (REACH) 
 

 
 
REACH is primarily concerned with import to the EU of listed “substances” in 
amounts greater than one “tonne.” Detoronics does not sell “substances.” 
 
REACH also addresses “articles” to be imported into the EU. If such articles 
contain substances “intended to be released” in amounts greater than one “tonne” 
per year, that substance would need to be registered. This situation does not apply 
to Detoronics products. 
 
Finally, the lists of “Substances of Very High Concern” (SVHCs) published on 
October 28, 2008, January 13, 2010, March 30, 2010, June 18, 2010, December 15, 
2010, June 20, 2011, December 19, 2011, June 18, 2012, December 19, 2012,  
June 20, 2013, and June 16, 2014, December 17, 2014, June 15, 2015, December 
17, 2015 and June 20, 2016 do not include any substances intentionally added or 
known to be contained at reportable levels in Detoronics products. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Detoronics Corporation - 626.579.7130 
13071 Rosecrans Avenue, Santa Fe Springs, CA 90670      detoronics.com 


